[image: image1.jpg]PuBLIC ScHOOLS












September 2010

Dear Frost Lake Families:

Now that the school year is underway, we are working hard to establish rituals and routines in every aspect of the school day so that students have the best opportunity to learn and grow. These are the habits of action and thinking that students need to develop in order to be prepared for learning. For example, one important routine that every student needs is regular attendance at school. You help your child establish this routine by maintaining a schedule at home that allows your child an early bedtime on school nights, enough time in the morning to get organized, and an emphasis on eating a nutritious breakfast every morning. We offer free breakfast to every student everyday, so your child can eat at school in the morning if there isn’t time at home.

Frost Lake teachers are establishing routines in our classrooms that will engage our students in the highest level of thinking and learning. In the hallways and cafeteria as well as on the playground, we are establishing the habits that promote safety for everyone. All of these activities have been thoughtfully planned to meet the needs of our students so that everyone can achieve significant growth and academic achievement this school year.

We are so happy to be back at school working with your children. For those of us who work in public education, September is always an exciting, happy, exhausting month as we get back into the school routines. As I arrive home each evening feeling drained but satisfied from my day at school, I am reminded that the children we serve are arriving home each day feeling that same tiredness – and hopefully the same satisfaction – from their day. If you are dealing with a tired and crabby child each night, try to remember that our students have just gone back to work, and it takes awhile for their bodies and brains to adjust. For many of our kindergartners who may be starting their work at school for the first time, this past week has stretched their skills and their stamina. They, too, will adjust. In fact, my goal is for all of our students to thrive at Frost Lake Magnet School of Technology & Global Studies.

Have a wonderful September!









Sincerely,









Stacey Kadrmas









Principal

